
 
 
 
 

 
 

Use of PPN database (Salesforce) 
 

 

Circular Letter CVSP 4/2018 

 

21 February, 2018 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
A chara, 
 
I refer to Circular Letter CSVP 1/2018 of 26 January 2018. At this point I am to request that you 
confirm by return, whether or not your PPN is using Salesforce to manage your database. 
 
Please note that Department funding of the PPN will be deferred pending the receipt of your reply. 
In the event that Salesforce is not being used, funding will remain deferred until such time as there is 
demonstrable evidence of its use by the PPN.      
 
Your response should be addressed to ppp@drcd.gov.ie 
 
 
 
Mise le meas,  

 
 
 
 
 

Jason Kearney, 
Principal,  
Voluntary & Community Supports. 


